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Public Submissions  
- Part 3 
 
These submissions were received as a result of the public advertising of 
the Preliminary Proposal for Tenure Review. 

 
 

 



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



RELEASED UNDER THE OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT



Mike Todd 

From: David O'Connell [david.oconnell@ngaitahu.iwi.nz]

Sent: Monday, 30 January 2006 10:05

To: Mike Todd

Subject: RE: Mt Cook - Preliminary Proposal

Page 1 of 1Document

22/05/2006

Kia ora Mike, 
  
Apologies re this one - I thought that in all the balls I'm juggling in my left hand I'd responded to this one! 
  
Upon reveiwing the preliminary proposal Te Rünanga, in consultation with ngä Runanga, consider that the 
proposal adequately provides for those values identified in the Cultural Values Report. 
  
Should you any further queries please feel free to contact me. 
  
David 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Todd [mailto:Mike.Todd@opus.co.nz] 

Sent: Wednesday, 25 January 2006 4:55 p.m. 
To: David O'Connell 

Cc: 'Tim Broad' 

Subject: Mt Cook - Preliminary Proposal 
Importance: High 

 
Hi David, 
  
This review has been advertised and we are now processing public submissions. Notification of the PP 
was sent to you on 20/10/05 with submissions closing 6/12/05. 
  
We have not received a submission from TRoNT. Jeremy Barr has asked me to advise you that the 
process of analysing submissions will be completed within the next few weeks and the review will then 
have to be moved on. If TRoNT wishes to make a submission it will be necessary for you to submit one 
within the next couple of weeks for it to be considered. 
  
Can you please advise ASAP what the position is. 
  
Regards 
  

Mike Todd 
Senior Property Consultant 
Opus International Consultants Ltd 
DDI (03) 363-2742      
Mob (027) 233-2307 
Fax (03) 365-7858 
158 Hereford Street 
PO Box 1482 
CHRISTCHURCH 
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